
      
WEEKDAY AND SUNDAY MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS 

 
4TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME [C] 

SUNDAY   9.30am MASS  -   Majella McWalters RIP 
3 February 11.30am MASS  -   Frank Baynes RIP 
    6.30pm MASS –   Kitty Kelly RIP 
 

FERIA 
MONDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
4 February   8.45am Angelus  & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS – Kathleen Tierney 
 

ST. AGATHA 
TUESDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
5 February   8.45am Angelus  & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS  - Conrad Swan RIP 
 

ST. PAUL 
WEDNESDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
6 February   8.45am Angelus & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS – Ints Theresa Kelly 
 

FERIA 
THURSDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
7 February   8.45am Angelus & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS –  People of the Parish 
 

FERIA 
FRIDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
8 February   8.45am Angelus  & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS – Holy Souls 
    9.45-3pm Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
    7.00-9pm Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

FERIA 
SATURDAY   8.30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
9 February   8.45am Angelus  & Morning Prayer 
    9.00am MASS -  Special Intention 
    6.30pm MASS – Mary B. O’Leary RIP 
 

5TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME [C] 
SUNDAY   9.30am MASS – Elizabeth Cain RIP 
10 February 11.30am MASS – Barney Duffy RIP 
    6.30pm MASS – Edward Benson RIP 

 

 

OUR LADY OF LOURDES 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

2/3 JANUARY 2019 
 

 
 

PARISH TELEPHONE NUMBER – 020 8989 2074 
E-mail address wanstead@dioceseofbrentwood.org 

Website www.ourladyoflourdeswanstead.com 
Parish Facebook Page is at https://www.facebook.com/OLOLE11 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Pastoral Team – Reverend Patrick J. Sammon 
Luisa Bonomo – Jackson,  

Catechetical, Youth Co-ordinator   
Pastoral Assistants - Frank Adesegha, Terry Chimes,  

Carmel Docherty, Clare Losty. 
Chair of Parish Council Fiona Christison 

OLOL Site Manager Bernie Dando 
Pastoral Centre Caretaker Camille Mouquet 

 



WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 
Monday 4 Feb  2.00pm NHS Group [Hall] 
 3.30pm-9.15pm Maths Tuition [Matthew Room]  
 7.15pm Junior Choir [Hall] 
 7.30pm RCIA  [Mark Room]   
Tuesday 5  Feb 1.15pm Mothers & Toddlers [Hall]  Term Time 
 3.30pm-6.00pm Perform [Hall] 
 3.45pm-9.15pm Maths Tuition [Matthew Room] 
 7.30pm Divine Mercy [Booker Room]  
Wednesday 6 Feb 9.30am Teas after Morning Mass [Hall] 
 1.30pm Sheila Lovell Seniors Club [Hall]  
 3.30pm-6.00pm Perform [Hall]  
 4.00pm-8.00pm Maths Tuition [Matthew Room] 
 7.00pm-8.00pm GCSE English Tuition [Booker Room]  
 7.15pm & 8.15pm Pilates [Hall]  
 8.00pm Meditation [Mark Room] 
Thursday 7 Feb 3.30pm-7.00pm Perform [Hall]  
 3.45pm-9.15pm Maths Tuition [Matthew Room] 
 8.00pm Senior Choir [Church] 
Friday 8 Feb 10.00am Pilates [Hall] 
 3.30pm-6.00pm Perform [Hall] 
 7.45pm Life in the Spirit [Hall] 
Saturday 9 Feb 10.30am-2.00pm Catholic Women’s League [Hall] 
Sunday 10 Feb 10.30am Cake Sale [Hall] 
 4.30pm-6.00pm Confirmation Session [Hall] 
   

READERS ROTA 9/10 FEBRUARY 2019 
Time 1st Reading 2nd Reading Bidding Prayers 
  6.30pm M Reynolds V Castillo-Guevara P Sebastian 
  9.30am P Freund A Davies S Wilson 
11.30am S Crowley F Christison F Caulfield 
  6.30pm T McMillan A Wells M Mouquet 
 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS  OF COMMUNION 9/10 FEBRUARY 2019    
Saturday 6.30pm  Sunday 9.30am Sunday 11.30am Sunday 6.30pm 
N Athienitis J Herald A Burns A Burke 
C Athienitou F Howarth G Canning L Campling 
S Barah H Jayaram M Coles N Coghlan 
J Bermudez P Joseph C de Teramond M Davighi 
I  Mascart G King I Faure J Davighi 
R Russell E Kubiakowska T Godin C Doherty 
 

WELCOMING GROUP 9/10 FEBRUARY 2019 
Saturday 6.30pm Sunday 9.30am Sunday 11.30am Sunday 6.30pm 
- Selner Family - Terry Family 
  
COUNTERS – 3rd   February  -  Ingrid Doves, Suki Wong     
 10th February  -  Paul Plane, James Donovan 
CLEANERS – 4th   February  -  Team 3 
 

CATHOLIC TEACHING  
Two fantastic opportunities from the Agnus Dei Teaching School Alliance 
21/3/19 - "Get Into Teaching - Catholic Education" is a drop-in event in Billericay 
for anyone considering a career in teaching (primary or secondary) who wants to 
find out more about training and employment opportunities. 
6/4/19 - "Moving Into Catholic Education" is a Saturday networking event with a 
free lunch provided in Brentwood for teachers working in any non-Catholic school. 
For more details please contact: http://tiny.cc/catholicteaching or 
email agnusdei@stbons.org  
 
CALAIS LIGHT 
Would you like to help vulnerable migrants in Calais but don't know where to start? 
We run weekend car convoys from Brentwood Cathedral. The next trip is 1-3 Mar  
and we'll be supporting a different charity this time, Care4Calais, who go out with 
their volunteers to distribute aid, clothes and food to refugees. Please think about 
this and volunteer with us. Sign up to volunteer on our "Calais Light" Facebook 
page, email calaislight@yahoo.com or visit www.calaislight.com.  If you can’t, 
please donate with compassion at www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/calaislight.  
 
SPRING SPIRITUALITY TALK -   NEW DATE 
Mgr. David Manson will be giving a talk on “The Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Healing and Conversion” on Saturday 16th February - 10.30am-12.00noon at 
Cathedral House Conference Centre, Brentwood. Contact: Tel 01277 265285 
jude@dioceseofbrentwood.org. 
 
VACANCY – ST. JOHN’S RC SPECIAL SCHOOL 
St John’s RC Special School, Woodford Bridge is recruiting for a full time Teacher 
MPS + SEN 1 from April to work with students aged 5 - 25 with a wide range of 
special needs. SEN teaching experience essential. 
For an application pack please contact the school office on 020 8504 1818 or email 
office@stjohnsrcschool.co.uk. Applications close 4pm on Friday 8th February, 
interviews 13th/14th February. Successful applicants will be subject to an enhanced 
DBS check. www.stjohnsrcschool.co.uk 
 
THE BRENTWOOD CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY  
The BCCS is holding an Anniversary Charity Ball to celebrate the 35th 
Anniversary of its founding.  The Charity Ball is their largest and most glamourous 
event of the year and takes place at The Rayleigh Club, Hullbridge on Saturday 
9th March. Tickets are on sale now, costing £55 per person, which will include a 
drinks reception and three course dinner along with a full evening of 
entertainment.  Guests will be seated on tables of 12, making it the perfect 
opportunity to get together with friends, family or colleagues, have a fantastic night 
out whilst at the same time raising vital funds for bccs.  As tickets for this event sell 
out quickly, please contact Julie asap to avoid disappointment: 01268 784544 / 
07912277413 / jabbott@bccs.org.uk 
 
 
 



 
PARISH MISSION 
Fr. Kieran Brady, a Redemptorist Father who will be leading our Mission in March, 
will be present in the parish next weekend and will speak at all Masses and visit 
our schools.  The Mission is a time of renewal in the parish and is a really 
important spiritual occasion for everyone.  More details to follow but do remember 
the dates of the Mission – Sunday 17th March - Friday 22nd March 2019 
 
FEAST OF SAINT BLAISE 
Today, Sunday 3rd February is the feast of St. Blaise, the patron Saint of diseases 
of the throat. Those who wish to have their throats blessed may do so on Monday 
4th after the 9am Mass.  It will not be possible to do the blessing on Sunday. 
 
CHANGE OF DATE 
The Mass with prayer for healing was scheduled to be celebrated on Tuesday 5th 
February. This date has now been changed to Monday 11th February at 8pm,  
Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes and World Day of Prayer for the Sick.  During Mass 
the Sacrament of the Sick will be celebrated with those who wish to receive it. 
 
SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 
The Sacrament of the sick (anointing) is available on request from Father Pat.  
Anyone going into hospital for surgery or treatment, or anyone who is ill, may 
receive this beautiful Sacrament.  Contact Fr. Pat via the parish office. 
 
SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Sick and housebound parishioners receive Holy Communion in their homes every 
Sunday morning.  It is taken out from the 9.30am Mass by our dedicated and 
committed Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion.  If you know of a 
parishioner who would like to receive Holy Communion at approximately 10.45am 
on Sunday mornings, please contact the parish office. 
 
WELCOME GROUPS - HOSPITALITY 
Visitors often remark that we are a welcoming parish community and that’s as it 
should be.  The welcoming team has diminished somewhat in recent times.  Can 
you help to build it up again by being available before Mass to distribute hymn 
books and newsletters and greet people.  Individual, families, young and old can 
do this.  It would be very helpful if you could sign up for it.  Debbie Selner is the 
coordinator.  List in foyer for names. 
 
PRAYER FOR HUMAN TRAFFICKING 
Please note Friday of this week is a day of prayer for victims of human trafficking 
and those who work to combat it.  Please pray for the intention this week. 
 
OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
All are encouraged to use offertory envelopes for Sunday offertory collections.  
Contact the Presbytery.  All donations to the parish should come under Gift Aid 
please.  25p per £1.00 given may be reclaimed by the parish from the Revenue.  
This is an enormous help to parish finances. 

	
BAKE SALE – SUNDAY 10TH FEBRUARY AFTER 9.30AM MASS 
Join us for tea and coffee with loads of delicious treats and freshly brewed coffee 
on offer.  Can you help make homemade cakes, breads and preserves?  Why not 
share the results of your baking skills with us and help us to raise funds for the 
running of the Pastoral Centre?  Please drop your donations in to the Parish 
Centre before the 9.30am Mass.  Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
SHEILA LOVELL SENIORS CLUB 
The Sheila Lovell Club is looking for a volunteer to come along once a month for 
half an hour to do some chair exercises with the members. If interested please 
phone Carmel on 02085340905. 
 
OLOL NURSERY APPLICATION  
If you would like your child to attend Our Lady of Lourdes RC Primary School 
Nursery in September 2019, please complete and return the Supplementary 
Information Form as soon as possible. The form can be collected from the School 
Office or downloaded from the website. The deadline for Nursery Admission 
Applications is Friday 29th March 2019. For those who attend Mass at Our Lady of 
Lourdes Parish Church, Father Pat will be available to see parents and endorse a 
Certificate of Catholic Practice for practicing catholics on Monday 25th March from 
5pm-6.30pm in the Pastoral Centre.  A practicing catholic is defined as somebody 
who attends Mass every Sunday and Holy Day of Obligation.  If you do not fulfil 
this criteria, please apply independently to the school.  If you have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Admissions Officer at the School between 
8.30am-3.30pm. 
 
VOCATIONS WEEKEND FOR YOUNG WOMEN 
Theme: Follow your Heart - Discernment and Vocation. Dates: 15 - 17 Feb 2019, 
Location: Liverpool. The weekend is organised by the sisters, Faithful Companions 
of Jesus (FCJ). There is nothing quite like religious life – it’s an extraordinary 
adventure into a deep relationship with God. If you are wondering if God is calling 
you to religious life and would like to find out more why not come along?  You are 
welcome to stay for the weekend or just come along on Saturday for the 
day. There will be opportunity for prayer, reflection and input, chance to ask 
questions and to meet others who are also wondering where God is calling them. 
For more information contact Sr Lynne fcJ at lynnefcj@hotmail.com or visit our 
website www.fcjsisters.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PRAY FOR THE SICK 
Denis Raines, Katie Cox, Peter Hain, Mrs Crolley, Carl Dean, Robert Britt-Hazard, 
Stephen O’Riordan, Mary Martin, Mrs Carldan, Des Howells, Pat Hetherington, 
Noreen Cavanagh, Julia Taylor, Christopher Browne, Justina  Paul, Tom Kelly, 
Maureen Walker, Fiona Robinson, Gerald Foreman, Mary O’Riordan, Grace Smith, 
James McGovern, Pauline McKenna, Mary Higgins, Erasmo Valiente, Joe Cox,  
Ann Silcock, Katharine Bramwell, Norma Cohen-Johnson, Connor Colgan, Olive  
Flynn, Bridie Connolly, Simon Griffith, Mary Oldcorn, William Roche, Glafira 
D’Souza, Prem Kumar Menon, Riley James McShane, Sister Bernadette, Violet 
Ruttledge, Mary P. Sullivan,  Baby Diego Ralon, Chris Curtis, Betty Ramsey,  
Tony Aked, Sandra Samler, Fr. Stewart Foster, Fr. Leslie Knight. 
 
RIP ANNIVERSARIES  
Florence Branch, Nicky Breen, Dr Louis De Jode, Elizabeth Bond, Philip Cumming, 
Jessie Betts, Kim Ying Young, Norman Kelly, Elizabeth Cain, John McReynolds, 
Eilis Floyd, Beryl Gorzyaiski, Vincent Gilroy, Ellen Green, Harriet McDonnell,  
Machilima Mickalski, Bernard Cook, Dorothy James, Anthony Hunt, Pat Lannigan, 
Olive Donovan, Christian Sonahee, Patrick Duffy, Ellen Cullina, Monica Hunter, 
Anne Gilbert, Barney Duffy, Kathleen Rayment, Sister Immaculata, Mary Dignan,  
Etheldreda Donovan, Benjamin Leighton, Charles Thomson, Herbert Barrett, 
Bridget O’Hara, Baby Beau Edwards,  
 
RIP  
Please pray for the repose of the soul of – 
Theresa Miller – Funeral Mass 12th February at 11.00am in OLOL Church. 
We extend our sympathy and prayers to their families. May they rest in peace. 
 
CATHOLIC SINGLES 
Catholic Singles is an organisation which helps single Catholics of all ages (over 
18 years) meet other single Catholics, either one to one or through social events. 
For further information visit www.catholicsingles.org.uK  or tel. 0161 941 3498. 
 
THE GOSPEL ACCORDING TO POPE FRANCIS 
A study day on this theme will be held at the Church of Christ the Eternal High 
Priest, Gidea Park, RM2 6DH on Saturday 16th March. Six years after his election 
we look at Pope Francis’ efforts to bring renewal to the Catholic Church. The 
speaker will be Fr Alban McCoy OFM Conv, who is Dean of St Edmund’s College, 
Cambridge. The day begins at 11am and ends at 3pm. Admission is free and 
refreshments will be provided. Please bring your own lunch. Please make your 
booking by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com  
 
THE CATHOLIC FELLOWSHIP 
The Catholic Fellowship are in urgent need of new escorting and driving volunteers 
to continue giving a service.  If you would like to be involved and for more 
information please contact nicolesquires61@gmail.com or phone 07725843645 or 
Ann on 02089899032.  Thank you. 


